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Testimony with Comments 
S.B. 1016, SD1, HD1 

Relating to Public-Private Partnerships for the Delivery of Health Care Services 
 

Expands the definition of "private entity" to include business organizations that are 
authorized to transact business in the State, including nonprofit management entities 

that have a certificate of need or license to operate one or more community hospitals or 
hospitals serving a rural population licensed under the laws of any state. Beginning 

1/1/2024, require the chief executive officer of the Hawaiʻi health systems corporation to 
provide written comments to the governor before the State enters into any new 

agreement with a private entity or modifies or terminates any existing agreement to 
transfer the right and responsibility to manage, operate and otherwise provide health 

care services at one or more facilities of the Maui regional system. Effective 6/30/3000. 
(HD1) 

 
Linda Rosen, M.D., M.P.H. 

Chief Executive Officer  
Hawaii Health Systems Corporation 

 
The Hawai‘i Health Systems Corporation (“HHSC”) offers the following comments on 
S.B. 1016, SD1, HD1 Relating to Public-Private Partnerships for the Delivery of Health 
Care Services.   
 
In part, this measure will require HHSC’s Chief Executive Officer to provide notification 
to the Governor on any new, modified, or terminated agreements related to the Maui 
regional system. Should this law pass, HHSC is certainly amenable to complying with 
the notification requirements to the Governor.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 
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